Hull Caballero, Mary From: Nguyen, David Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 9:41 AM To: Hull Caballero, Mary Subject: FW: Auditorium More FYI. From: Angelo Turner [mailto: Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 9:39 AM Cc: Nguyen, David <David.Nguyen@portlandoregon.gov>; Kristin Malone < James Young Subject: Re: Auditorium Ms. Ramos: The CRC decides where people sit. I'm not sure what you mean about Mr. Handelman wanting to "think about it." But I'm sure we can discuss this as a group. Ms. Malone and I spoke last night. I agree with her that this is an issue. And it should be discussed at Exec Committee. Then, a motion about public/media seating can be made and passed at a future meeting. My suggestion from an idea from Mr. Young. The behavior of Copwatch representatives at the last meeting with Chief O'Dea was unacceptable to me and to others. IA staff has repeatedly asked that Mr. Handelman be asked to relocate like anyone else from the public. By doing this, we will increase the odds the PPA will encourage officers to participate in our meetings. This will give everyone a better outcome - appellant and officer. Many of us share this belief and goal. I alone do not have authority to move a meeting. We are all equal, voting members of an 11 member committee. Let's let the democratic process run its course. Thanks, Angelo On Thursday, March 3, 2016, The meeting will stay where it is. Dan did not refuse but wanted to think about it. In any case the executive committee will discuss. Angelo you do not have the authority to move the meeting. This matter is closed until executive committee meets. Kristin already communicated this fact. Julie T-Mobile. America's First. Nationwide 4G Network. ----- Original message-----From: Angelo Turner

Date: Thu, Mar 3, 2016 8:04 AM

Cc: Kristin Malone; James Young; Julie Ramos;

To: Nguyen, David;

Subject:Re: Auditorium

I was told he refused to move. That isn't the case? On Thursday, March 3, 2016, Nguyen, David < <u>David.Nguyen@portlandoregon.gov</u>> wrote: Angelo, This issue with Mr. Handelman has been addressed last night. Vice Chair Ramos and Mr. Young had a long conversation with him about it. From: Angelo Turner [mailto Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 9:43 PM To: Nguyen, David < David. Nguyen@portlandoregon.gov> Subject: Auditorium Hi David. I am asking, for a fourth time, when we can relocate to the auditorium. I understand from two CRC members that Dan Handelman was asked to relocate to public area and he refused. It isn't his meeting. What is being done to relocate us? Angelo